
Community Association  

 

March 17, 2025 

 

Dear Town of Amherstburg Council Members,  

The Bois Blanc Community Association board of directors are the duly elected 
representatives for the residents of Boblo Island, Amherstburg, Ontario. It has come to our 
attention that there exists a possibility for our community to participate in the Ontario 
Provincial Government’s Pilot Project to allow the use of golf carts in island communities. 
We also understand that Pelee Island is participating in this unique opportunity.  

In my capacity as the President of the Bois Blanc Homeowners Association I would like to 
confirm that the members of the Bois Blanc Community Association are willing to have 
Boblo Island participate in the Provincial Pilot Project.  

I am free at your request to discuss this matter further if required.  

Respectfully,  

Loris Boschin  

Loris Boschin  
President  
Bois Blanc Community Association  
c. 519-796-3511 


